
 
 

Children’s Book Drive 

June 1 – 13th 

 

The Friends of the Verona Public Library are in need of donations 

of gently used children’s books – both fiction and nonfiction. 

 

Most needed books are early readers, chapter books, and young 

adult fiction. 

 

Books can be dropped off at the Verona Public Library during normal business hours 

(Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday 9 am to 9 pm, Wednesday, Friday, and Saturday 9 am to 5 

pm, Sunday 2 pm to 5 pm).  Please tell a staff member that you have a donation and they 

will direct you on where to put it on the lower level.  Please do not leave donations on the 

Library front steps. 

Thank you for your support! 

Questions?  Email friendsveronalibrary@gmail.com 


